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Weekly News – Friday 18th May 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

It has come to our attention that some parents have on 
occasion dropped off their child for swimming, but not waited 
for the teacher. It is really important that you wait with your 
child until the class teacher arrives. Until then, the school 
cannot be responsible for them. Thank you for your 
understanding. 

Egyptian Day went very well last week. The children looked 
fantastic in their costumes (thank you!) and they enjoyed 
making collars to go with their outfits. They sampled Egyptian 
food at lunchtime and explored the story of Moses with the 
Rainbow Theatre in the afternoon. A lovely, busy day for 
everyone! 

Year 4 Team P 

Homework: 

One or two children have told us recently that they have lost their 
Maths Homework book, if this is the case please write a note in the 
Fern Hill notebook to confirm it. 

English: 

Your child will be bringing home a grammar sheet to 
reinforce some of our learning in class. The focus will be on 
the possessive apostrophe. 

Reading / Times Tables 

Please keep reading for 10-20 minutes every day. Practise 
your times tables for 5 minutes EVERY day. 

Spellings – your child should have received a new booklet. 
Please see your class teacher if not. 

 

Date Reminders  
Half Term Break 

Monday 28th May – Friday 1st 
June 2018 

Inset Day 

Monday 4th June 2018 

  Announcements 

Please check ParentPay for a 
payment and consent letter 
for our upcoming trips. The 
slips should be returned to 
your class teacher. 

Thanks. 
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